
SOCIAL MEDIA INFO 2022

NSLA has a community of over 11,000 inspired social 
media followers across Canada and beyond. 

We encourage all of our organizers and participants to 
follow the foundation on social media - and to share 
their own experiences, memories and thoughts of 
their NSLA experience as well. 

When sharing on Facebook, Twitter or Instagram, 
we encourage tagging the foundation and using 
our official hashtags...so that we can share in your 
reflection AND spread your message even further.

	 @NoStoneLeftAlone

	 @NoStoneAlone

	 @NoStoneLeftAlone

Hashtags 2022

#NoStoneLeftAlone 
#NSLA2022 
#HonourEducateRemember

	 nostoneleftalone.ca

A NOTE ABOUT RESPECTFUL PHOTO AND VIDEO TAKING

During the ceremony and poppy placing, we ask that no photos or videos are taken except by 
designated NSLA photographers, approved media or the official school photographer (if there is one). 
Participants and attendees may take photos before and after the official ceremony.


